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Tax Stories Sep 18 2021 This book explores the historical contexts of seminal U.S. Supreme
court federal income tax cases and the role they continue to play in our current tax law.
Each of the chapters sets forth the social, factual, and legal background of the case and
discusses various court proceedings and judicial opinions.The Foundation Press Law Stories
Series brings landmark cases to life by telling the true, never-before-heard stories behind
the cases. Editor Paul Caron and the general editors of each edition discuss the immediate
impact of cases and document the continuing importance of the cases in shaping the law.
Tax Law, Religion, and Justice Mar 25 2022 This book asks why tax policy is both attracted
to and repelled by the idea of justice. Accepting the invitation of economist Henry Simons to
acknowledge that tax justice is a theological concept, the work explores theological
doctrines of taxation to answer the presenting question. The overall message of the book is
that taxation is an instrument of justice, but only when taxes take into account multiple
goods in society: the requirements of the government, the property rights of society’s
members, and the material needs of the poor. It is argued that this answer to the presenting
question is a theological and ethical answer in that it derives from the insistence of
Christian thinkers that tax policy take into account material human need (necessitas).
Without the necessitas component of the tax balance, tax systems end up honoring only one of
the three components of the tax equation and cease to reflect a coherent idea of justice. The
book will be of interest to academics and researchers working in the areas of tax law,
economics, theology, and history.
Value Added Tax May 27 2022 This book integrates legal, economic, and administrative
materials about value added tax. Its principal purpose is to provide comprehensive teaching

tools - laws, cases, analytical exercises, and questions drawn from the experience of
countries and organizations from all areas of the world. It also serves as a resource for tax
practitioners and government officials that must grapple with issues under their VAT or their
prospective VAT. The comparative presentation of this volume offers an analysis of policy
issues relating to tax structure and tax base as well as insights into how cases arising out
of VAT disputes have been resolved. The authors have expanded the coverage to include new VAT
related developments in Europe, Asia, Africa and Australia. A chapter on financial services
has been added as well as an analysis of significant new cases.
Canadian Income Tax Law Dec 22 2021
Value Added Tax Feb 21 2022 This book integrates legal, economic, and administrative
materials about the value added tax (VAT) to present the only comparative approach to the
study of VAT law. The comparative presentation of this volume offers an analysis of policy
issues relating to tax structure and tax base as well as insights into how cases arising out
of VAT disputes have been resolved. Its principal purpose is to provide comprehensive
teaching tools - laws, cases, analytical exercises, and questions drawn from the experience
of countries and organizations around the world. This second edition includes new VAT-related
developments in Europe, Asia, Africa, and Australia and adds new chapters on VAT avoidance
and evasion and on China's VAT. Designed to illustrate, analyze, and explain the principal
theoretical and operating features of value added taxes, including their adoption and
implementation, this book will be an invaluable resource for tax practitioners and government
officials.
Federal Income Tax: Code and Regulations--Selected Sections (2020-2021) Jan 29 2020 CCH's
Federal Income Tax: Code and Regulations--Selected Sections provides a selection of the
Internal Revenue Code and Treasury Regulations pertaining to income tax. This popular volume
reflects the collective judgment of seven distinguished tax teachers and provides an
effective mix of official materials for individual and business undergraduate and graduate
tax courses offered in law and business schools. It provides in one volume, the provisions
most commonly addressed in income tax courses. The book's highly readable 7-1/2 x 10
oversized page format make it easy to read for both professor and student. The book is an
attractive alternative to the full text of the multi-volume Internal Revenue Code and Income
Tax Regulations.
Income Tax Law and Practice Aug 06 2020 This book presents the law and practice of income
tax in an analytical and lucid manner. This book is primarily intended for B.Com, B.Com
(Hons.), BBA, BCA, CA (Inter), M.com students. The book has been written to cater the needs
of students appearing in such examination. The book contains 21 well defined chapters. The
illustrations and questions have been modified in accordance with the provision applicable in
the assessment year 2020-21.
Tax Law and the Environment Feb 09 2021 This book explores how tax policy can solve
environmental problems, using a multi-jurisdictional and multi-disciplinary approach. The
book provides a detailed analysis of environmental taxation with examples from around the
world.
Advanced Introduction to International Tax Law Nov 01 2022 Elgar Advanced Introductions are
stimulating and thoughtful introductions to major fields in the social sciences and law,
expertly written by the world's leading scholars. Designed to be accessible yet rigorous,
they offer concise and lucid surveys of the substantive and policy issues associated with
discrete subject areas.This second edition of the Advanced Introduction to International Tax
Law provides an updated and succinct, yet highly informative overview of the key issues
surrounding taxation and international law from Reuven Avi-Yonah, a leading authority on
international tax. This small but powerful book surveys the nuances of the varying taxation
systems, offering expert insight into the scope, reach and nature of international tax
regimes, as well as providing an excellent platform for understanding how the principles of
jurisdiction apply to tax and the connected tools that are used by countries in imposing
taxes. New to this edition:* New material on the OECD Base Erosion and Profit Shifting (BEPS)
project* Coverage of the EU's Anti Tax Avoidance Package* Analysis of the US Tax Cuts and
Jobs Act.Key features include: * defines and discusses the main types of jurisdiction to tax*
explains in depth both inbound and outbound taxation on both passive and active income*
delineates the source of income that is crucial for taxing non-residents and foreign tax
credit* discussion of transfer pricing, a variant of source-based taxation that lies at the
heart of modern efforts to tax corporations at source* explains how the above elements are
influenced by tax treaties and looks at the future of the international tax regime.Composed
of concise but insightful chapters, this revised second edition will prove to be a key

resource for students of international tax law, as well as for scholars within the fields of
tax law, international business law and international commercial law.
Visual Planned Giving (Black & White) Sep 26 2019 Updated and revised for 2015. Designed for
fundraisers or financial advisors seeking to expand their knowledge about charitable gift
planning, this introductory book addresses all of the major topics in planned giving law and
taxation. Over 1,000 illustrations and images guide the reader through complex concepts in a
visual and intuitive way. Distilled from years of teaching Charitable Gift Planning at the
graduate and undergraduate level, professor James makes this topic accessible and enjoyable
for the busy professional.
Foundations of Taxation Law 2022 May 15 2021 Foundations of Taxation Law is a clear,
comprehensive introduction to the policy, principles and practice of Australia's taxation
system. An introductory guide for law and business students and tax practitioners, the text
blends policy issues, taxation theory, technical 'black letter law' and commercial practice
into a succinct, principled text.
German Income Tax Aug 25 2019
Introduction to Taxation Oct 20 2021 This edition of Introduction to Taxation was originally
published as Fundamentals of Federal Income Tax Law. In writing this book, the author was
guided by a view that as income tax law becomes increasingly complex the best approach to its
teaching is to return to basics. Thus, Part I contains a concise treatment of federal income
tax law focuses on the fundamentals. References throughout to supplementary materials allow
for more in-depth exploration of issues. The Fifth Edition contains more than 25 notes about
statutory interpretation, reflecting that tax law is an ideal vehicle for statutory
interpretation. The materials also convey two key points about the legislative process as it
pertains to tax law: (a) tax law is not static, but is ever changing; and (b) tax law is
strongly influenced by special interest group pressures on our legislative body. The name
change for the book reflects the addition of Part II which allows professors to expand an
introductory course to include survey materials on taxes other than the federal income tax.
Part II addresses property taxes, the estate and gift tax, the social security payroll tax,
the taxation of trusts and estates, corporate taxation, international tax issues, and
multistate taxation. A Teacher's Manual is also available for professors.
Tiley’s Revenue Law Jul 17 2021 This is the ninth edition of John Tiley's major text on
revenue law, covering the UK tax system, income tax, capital gains tax and inheritance tax,
as well as incorporating sections dealing with corporation tax, international and European
tax, savings and charities. This new edition is fully revised and updated with the latest
case law, statutory and other developments, including Finance Act 2019. The book is designed
for law students taking the subject in the final year of their law degree, or for more
advanced courses, and is intended to be of interest to all who enjoy tax law. Its purpose is
not only to provide an account of the rules but also to include citation of the relevant
literature from legal periodicals and some discussion of, or reference to, the background
material in terms of policy, history or other countries' tax systems. Copy the URL below to
read a 2021 supplement highlighting new developments since the book's publication in 2019:
https://www.bloomsbury.com/media/2v1ej5vw/tileys-revenue-law-supplement-2021.pdf
Taxation in European Union Jan 23 2022 This book provides a comprehensive and systematic
overview of the main topics of taxation in European law. The sequence of arguments follows an
institutional logic, respecting the academic tradition of tax law. It first outlines the
general framework of EU institutions, with a particular focus on the set of regulations
regarding taxation with reference to the stage of formation of EU rules and the potential
contrast with national legal systems. It then explores the general principles emerging from
the European treaties that typically involve the taxation system, and examines in detail the
fiscal importance of European freedoms, the principle of tax non-discrimination, the balance
between national interest and EU values, tax harmonization, state aids and other general
principles applicable in tax jurisdiction. Lastly, it offers an overall assessment of the
development of the European integration process, with particular regard to the nexus between
taxation power and sovereignty, in order to highlight the possible and desirable next stages
of the evolution of “European tax law”.
Low-income Housing Tax Credit Handbook Oct 08 2020 "'Low-Income Housing Tax Credit Handbook'
provides definitive guidance through the complex body of laws, regulations, and judicial
decisions concerning the low-income housing credit (LIHC)"-Income Tax Law & Accounts A.Y 2020-21 Nov 08 2020 About the Income Tax Law & Accounts A.Y
2019-20 Book Largest Selling Book since 1964 and over the last 55 years of its existence,
Income Tax Law and Practice Assessment has established a reputation for itself as the most

definitive work on the subject of income tax. A simplified, systematic approach to the
understanding of a complex subject written in a unique, simple and easy to understand
language. Each topic, after a theoretical exposition, is followed by illustrations to
facilitate the students to master the practical application of Income Tax Law. User-friendly
examination-oriented style facilitating easy comprehension of each topic. Solved
Illustrations and Questions for exercise are largest in number in comparison to other books
on income tax. Unsurpassed for over 55 years. The book is trusted and relied upon for
accuracy and reliability. Mistakeless printing on paper of superior quality at a moderate
price. Questions from the latest Examination Papers of various universities have been
included in the revised edition of Income Tax Law And Practice Assessment At the end of each
chapter, Short Answer, Objective Type, and Short Numerical Questions have been added with
answers. A unique feature of the revised edition is that Section-wise Index has been
incorporated.
Taxation Jul 29 2022
Advance Tax Rulings and Principles of Law Sep 06 2020 Comprehensive study on the advance tax
ruling. The main procedural and substantive elements of current tax rulings systems worldwide
are investigated, and the legal principles underlying advance tax rulings procedures in the
United States, the Netherlands and Italy are identified. In the final chapters, an overview
of the status quo of advance tax rulings systems in the EU Member States is followed by a
discussion concerning the harmonization of advance rulings systems in the European Union.
Understanding Corporate Taxation Jun 15 2021 This clearly written Understanding treatise is
designed to supplement any corporate tax casebook, providing a step-by-step explanation of
the fundamentals of corporate tax law. After an initial introductory chapter, six chapters
cover events in the life cycle of a corporation, including capitalization of a corporation
with debt or equity. The next seven chapters cover S corporations; corporate reorganizations
(in four chapters); carryover of tax attributes; and anti-abuse and special provisions, such
as the corporate AMT. The final two chapters discuss the important policy issues of corporate
integration and corporate tax shelters. The chapter on corporate tax shelters is new to this
edition of the book. Understanding Corporate Taxation includes discussion of relevant cases,
checklists, diagrams of transactions, and numerous examples.
Acing Federal Income Tax Jun 23 2019 Acing Federal Income Taxation is a new study aid from
Professor Samuel A. Donaldson of the University of Washington School of Law. Using the
innovative format of the Acing Series, this cutting-edge title uses a detailed checklist
format to help students navigate systematically through the provisions of the Internal
Revenue Code that are commonly studied in introductory federal income taxation courses. Acing
Income Tax helps students through the most challenging part of a first course in taxation:
arranging and synthesizing all of the Code provisions, cases, rulings, and regulations on a
given topic into a coherent, step-by-step resource that the student can use to analyze a tax
question accurately and thoroughly. Despite its compact size, Acing Income Tax is complete
with summaries of key topics and sample problems with detailed analysis. No other study aid
in the field offers so much value per page!
Tax Law Aug 30 2022 "Tax Law: An introduction deals with the fundamentals of income tax in a
practical and clear manner that makes this book an ideal tool for tax teachers. Written for
students, this much-needed textbook simplifies complex concepts and avoids unnecessary jargon
as it explains the key objectives and principles of taxation. The book sheds light on
contemporary South African tax law and the most important tax cases. It covers the process of
tax collection as well as the interpretation of tax legislation. Tax Law: An Introduction is
intended to ease the teaching and understanding of an often-daunting subject. The book
includes a link to the relevant Acts for easy access by students."--Back cover.
Representing the Audited Taxpayer Before the IRS Mar 13 2021
The Australian Tax Handbook Tax Return Edition 2013 Dec 30 2019
Taxation History, Theory, Law and Administration Sep 30 2022 Tax practitioners are
unfamiliar with tax theory. Tax economists remain unfamiliar with tax law and tax
administration. Most textbooks relate mainly to the US, UK or European experiences. Students
in emerging economies remain unfamiliar with their own taxation history. This textbook fills
those gaps. It covers the concept of taxes in regards to their rationale, principles, design,
and common errors. It addresses distortions in consumer choices and production decisions
caused by tax and redressals. The main principles of taxation—efficiency, equity,
stabilization, revenue productivity, administrative feasibility, international neutrality—are
presented and discussed. The efficiency principle requires the minimisation of distortions in
the market caused by tax. Equity in taxation is another principle that is maintained through

progressivity in the tax structure. Similarly, other principles have their own ramifications
that are also addressed. A country’s constitutional specification of tax assignment to
different levels of government—central, state, municipal—are elaborated. The UK is more
centralised than the US and India. India has amended its constitution to introduce a goods
and services tax (GST) covering both central and state governments. Drafting of tax law is
crucial for clarity and this aspect is addressed. Furthermore, the author illustrates
different types of taxes such as individual income tax, corporate income tax, wealth tax,
retail sales/value added/goods and services tax, selective excises, property tax, minimum
taxes such as the minimum alternate tax (MAT), cash-flow tax, financial transactions tax,
fringe benefits tax, customs duties and export taxes, environment tax and global carbon tax,
and user charges. An emerging concern regarding the inadequacy of international taxation of
multinational corporations is covered in some detail. Structural aspects of tax
administration are given particular attention.
U.S. Master Tax Guide (2021) Nov 28 2019 The nation's top federal tax resource, the U.S.
Master Tax Guide(R) (2021), has been updated to provide complete and reliable guidance on the
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Relief Acts, as well as pertinent federal taxation changes that affect
2020 returns. By having access to the most sought-after resource on the market, you will gain
a complete understanding of updated tax law, including regulations and administrative
guidance. The U.S. Master Tax Guide was meticulously researched to cover today's federal tax
law and was expertly-written to help identify tax planning opportunities, ensure accuracy
when filing taxes, maximize your knowledge of all of the latest tax law developments, and
serve as a quick reference guide when providing tax services to your business or clients.
When it comes to preparing your clients' taxes, there's no room for errors. That's why
accountants and other financial professionals turn to Wolters Kluwer for reference guides and
continuing professional education (CPE) programs that allow them to stay on the cutting edge
of this ever-changing field. Our team of industry experts provides the comprehensive
information you need to stay one step ahead of the latest legislation and evolving tax codes,
so you can provide clients with accurate, informed services that protect their financial
interests - and your reputation. From exploring new areas of practice to brushing up on the
fundamentals, we offer the resource you need to remain up-to-date year after year.
Australian Taxation Law 2021 Oct 27 2019 A comprehensive guide to the principles and
practice of taxation law.Australian Taxation Law 2021 provides a comprehensive analysis of
relevant legislation, case law and rulings, and a conceptual framework within which to assess
topical tax issues. This leading text covers income tax (including the taxation of capital
gains), superannuation, goods and services tax, fringe benefits tax and state taxes, as well
as international taxation and the operation of the tax administration system. This text
provides extensive expert analysis of the latest legislative provisions, case law
developments and rulings, administrative reforms and policy announcements. It has been
designed to help students navigate the complexities of taxation law and includes practical
examples that will help them learn how to apply the law to real-life situations.NEW TO THIS
EDITION:Updated data, cases, legislation, tax rates for the 2020/21 financial year and
calculation of penaltiesDiscussion on:Possible impacts of COVID-19 on tax reformChanges to
the concessions available to small businessesRemoval of the CGT main residence exemption for
foreign residentsChanges in the way business is conducted in the digital age: Skourmalls v
FCTATO power to recover estimates of tax liability has been extended to the GST systemChanges
introduced by the Treasury Laws Amendment (Combating Illegal Phoenixing) Act 2020Departure
Prohibition Orders: MoltoniDevelopments in residence of individuals: HardingThe backpackers
tax: AddyNew deductions cases: Greig, Mussalli, Sharpcan.
Income Tax Law & Practice A.Y 2020-21 Mar 01 2020 61st Edition of Income Tax Law & Practice
Assessment Year 2020-21 Book Largest Selling Book since 1964 and over the last 56 years of
its existence, the book has established a reputation for itself as the most definitive work
on the subject of income tax. Incorporating the provisions of the Finance Act, 2019; the
Finance (No. 2) Act, 2019; the Taxation Laws (Amendment) Act, 2019 and the Finance Act, 2020
as applicable to Assessment Year 2020-21. Provisions of the Taxation and other Laws
(Relaxation of Certain Provisions) Ordinance, 2020 dated 31.3.2020 have been incorporated in
the book. In the chapter of Deduction of Tax at Source and Collection of Tax at Source new
reduced rates by 25% w.e.f. 14.5.2020 have been included. A simplified, systematic approach
to the understanding of a complex subject written in a unique, simple and easy to understand
language. Each topic, after a theoretical exposition, is followed by illustrations to
facilitate the students to master the practical application of Income Tax Law. User-friendly
examination-oriented style facilitating easy comprehension of each topic. Solved

Illustrations and Questions for exercise are largest in number in comparison to other books
on income tax. Unsurpassed for over 56 years. The book is trusted and relied upon for
accuracy and reliability. Mistakeless printing on paper of superior quality at a moderate
price. Questions from the latest Examination Papers of various universities have been
included in the revised edition of the book. At the end of each chapter, Short Answer,
Objective Type and Short Numerical Questions have been added with answers.
Federal Income Taxation Apr 01 2020 Buy a new version of this textbook and receive access to
the Connected eBook with Study Center on CasebookConnect, including: lifetime access to the
online ebook with highlight, annotation, and search capabilities; practice questions from
your favorite study aids; an outline tool and other helpful resources. Connected eBooks
provide what you need most to be successful in your law school classes. Learn more about
Connected eBooks Unique in its structure, Federal Income Taxation, Fifth Edition presents
core materials that cover the basics of tax law and then offers supplemental "cells" at the
end of the book that are self-contained units with more in-depth discussion of certain
topics. Professors and students will benefit from: A thoroughly updated text that
incorporates the extensive changes to the Code enacted by the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017
New cases reflecting developments since the previous edition. A new cell on the taxation of
Bitcoin and other cryptocurrency. Core text (about 500 pages) that covers the leading cases
and explains the substantive tax law that is essential to a basic understanding of federal
income tax law and principles. Novel "Cells," self-contained, optional units at the end of
the book that supplement the core text by presenting additional material and treating a
limited number of topics in greater detail. Notes and questions providing background
information and placing the cases and statutes in context. More than 150 problems throughout
the core text and cells that challenge students to apply theory to specific situations. An
annual "inflation supplement" issued every December that provides updated problems and
answers to reflect inflation adjustments for the upcoming year, as well as updated tables
where relevant.
International Company Taxation Jun 03 2020 The book is written for students of business
economics and tax law. It focuses on investment and financing decisions in cross-border
situations. In particular, the book deals with: Legal structures of international company
taxation, International double taxation, Source-based and residence-based income taxation,
International investment and profit shifting, International corporate tax planning,
International tax planning and European law, Harmonization of corporate taxation in the
European Union, International tax planning and tax accounting. International tax law is
designed to avoid international double taxation and to combat international tax avoidance.
Nevertheless, companies investing in foreign countries may suffer from international double
taxation of profits. On the other hand, these companies may also be able to exploit an
international tax rate differential by means of cross-border tax planning. Ulrich Schreiber
holds the chair of Business Administration and Business Taxation at the University of
Mannheim. He serves as co-editor of Schmalenbachs Zeitschrift für betriebswirtschaftliche
Forschung (zfbf) and Schmalenbach Business Review (sbr) and is affiliated with the Centre for
European Economic Research (ZEW) as a research associate. Ulrich Schreiber is a member of the
Academic Advisory Board of the Federal Ministry of Finance.
Federal Income Taxation May 03 2020 Buy anew versionof this Connected Casebook and
receiveaccessto theonline e-book, practice questionsfrom your favorite study aids, and
anoutline toolon CasebookConnect, the all in one learning solution for law school students.
CasebookConnect offers you what you need most to be successful in your law school classes portability, meaningful feedback, and greater efficiency.This looseleaf version of the
Connected Casebook does not come with a binder. Unique in its structure, Federal Income
Taxation, Fourth Editionpresents core materials that cover the basics of tax law and then
offers "cells" at the end of the book that are self-contained units with more in-depth
discussion of certain topics. This flexible structure allows professors to customize their
tax course by selecting only the additional in-depth materials they want to use. The stellar
author team, with years of scholarship and teaching experience, feature notes and questions
that provide background information and place the cases and statutes in context. More than
150 problems are interspersed throughout the core text and the cells that challenge students
to apply theory to specific situations. A detailed Teacher's Manual provides comments and
suggestions for teaching both the core and the cell material as well as answers to all of the
questions and problems in the casebook. Key Features: Thoroughly updated with the latest tax
legislation Updated rate brackets, personal exemptions, standard deductions, earned income
phase-outs, and eligibility for various credits and deductions, based on the IRS revenue

procedure Buy anew versionof this Connected Casebook and receiveaccessto theonline e-book,
practice questionsfrom your favorite study aids, and anoutline toolon CasebookConnect, the
all in one learning solution for law school students. CasebookConnect offers you what you
need most to be successful in your law school classes - portability, meaningful feedback, and
greater efficiency.
Federal Income Taxation of Individuals in a Nutshell Apr 13 2021 How and when is income
taxable? To whom is it taxable? This Nutshell summarizes U.S. federal income tax law, defines
income, and identifies the different types of deductions. Explains statutory inclusion and
exclusion from gross income, profit-related deductions, mixed deductions, personal
deductions, and other allowances. Also inquires into the policy and purposes of, and
alternatives to, existing legal rules.
Global Perspectives on Income Taxation Law Dec 10 2020 In 'Global Perspectives on Income
Taxation Law', Avi-Yonah covers basic, corporate and international tax law from a comparative
perspective. The book both supplements readings in U.S. tax law courses and serves as a
textbook for a comparative tax law class.
Partnership Taxation Jun 27 2022
Taxation Apr 25 2022 This publication differs from most existing tax casebooks the following
ways: The book includes complete chapters on business, international, and estate and gift
taxation, three areas of substantial importance that are historically left out of the basic
tax course. The book places a strong emphasis on planning and policy, not as an adjunct to
the more common legal materials, but as part of an integrated pedagogic approach. Each case
or group of cases is followed by three different sets of problems--Using the Sources, Law and
Planning, and Politics and Policy--which are designed to develop the student's law, planning,
and policy analysis skills on a systematic basis. Excerpts from leading law review articles
are included in each chapter so that students can understand for themselves the basic issues
in tax policy and legislation. The book emphasizes current concerns in tax law and policy,
issues and problems that are likely to confront the next generation of tax practitioners and
policy-makers. Thus, substantial space is devoted to the new breed of tax shelters; the tax
treatment of gay and unmarried couples; and the relationship of taxes to health, retirement,
and environmental policy, without sacrificing the "classic" cases that are the backbone of
any tax book. The text consists of twelve chapters, each containing all of the types of
problems described above and concluding with an in-depth, take-home problem that may be used
either as the basis for in-class discussion or as a graded written assignment. The book is
accompanied by a comprehensive Teacher's Manual (available only to professors) that contains
detailed answers for every question posed in the text, together with suggestions for
discussion and debate topics.
Federal Income Taxation Jul 05 2020 Previous editions published : 1997 (8th) and 1977 (1st).
Critical Issues in Environmental Taxation Aug 18 2021 Critical Issues in Environmental
Taxation is an internationally refereed publication devoted to environmental taxation issues
on a worldwide basis. It seeks to provide insights and analysis for achieving environmental
goals through tax policy. By sharing the perspectives of the authors in response to the
diverse challenges posed by environmental taxation issues, effective approaches used in one
country may be considered and possibly implemented by governmental authorities in other
countries. Each volume contains pioneering and thought-provoking articles contributed by the
world's leading environmental tax scholars. This seventh volume focuses on the special
problems of the urban environment and the challenges which confront cities and mega-cities.
It examines tax issues relating to congestion and pollution control, road pricing and other
forms of transportation management, housing and the construction industry, energy generation
and consumption, trade, carbon taxes and new eco-service markets, research and development
taxes. It contains case studies from developed as well as developing countries. Contributors
come from various disciplines, particularly law, accounting and economics. The countries
examined include Australia, Brazil, Canada, China, Hong Kong, Japan, Kenya, Pakistan,
Singapore, Spain, Uganda, and the United States.
Davies Principles of Tax Law Jan 11 2021 The new edition of this established revenue
textbook makes tax law understandable by demystifying the jargon, and will be welcomed by
undergraduates, teachers of tax law and practitioners needing a simple guide to the subject.
It concentrates on explaining the various principles underlying the major taxes, as well as
offering an insight into how tax law has developed and is applied. It covers the basic
principles of income tax, corporation tax, capital gains tax, inheritance tax and VAT and
analyses how each tax operates. Davies: Principles of Tax Law includes online supplements,
enabling the authors to update the book with the latest legislative and case law

developments. (www sweetandmaxwell.co.uk/academic) Major developments in the fifth edition
include: The significant developments in EU tax law The impact on tax law of the Convention
on Human Rights The major changes arising from the tax law rewrite programme - employment
income (already enacted) and trading income and income from land, and savings income (in
progress) The expected major rewrite of the pensions provisions Tax credits A new chapter on
taxation of intellectual property; The significant developments in VAT in res
European Tax Law Jul 25 2019 The completely revised sixth edition of this leading work
brings its comprehensive and systematic survey of European Tax Law up to December 2011. With
its critical discussion of the EU tax rules in force and of the European Court s case law in
tax matters, it surpasses every other textbook in its clarification and analysis of the
implications of the Treaties on European Union and on the functioning of the EU for national
taxation, and of EU tax harmonization policy. Its in-depth coverage includes: 1. the
consequences of the TFEU provisions and of the general principles of EU law for national tax
law, tax treaties, national (tax) procedure, State liability, and the national budget, as
shown by the case law of the Court of Justice of the EU; 2. EU harmonization and coordination
policies as regards both indirect and direct taxes, including soft law; 3. EU law in force on
indirect taxes (Value Added Tax, Community Customs Code, Excises and Energy Taxation); 4. EU
law in force and proposed on direct taxes (Parent-Subsidiary Directive, Tax Merger Directive,
Interest and Royalties Directive, Transfer Pricing Arbitration Convention, Savings Interest
Directive, and the CCCTB proposal); and 5. assessment and recovery assistance between the
Member States. Procedural matters and the extent of judicial protection are emphasized
throughout the book s three parts I. general EU law and taxation; II. positive integration;
and III. negative integration of direct taxation. Prized in previous editions as the textbook
for tax law and EU law students, this new edition will continue to be of immense value to law
school and university programs in (international) tax law and in European Union law."
Principles of Canadian Income Tax Law Nov 20 2021
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